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Pointing to the St Mary's County Airport as an example of what the Charles County Airport can become isn't a valid
comparison. First off and, most importantly, the St Mary's County Airport is owned by the St Mary's Board of County
Commissioners...read that as the citizens/taxpayers of St Mary's County. The CC airport is privately owned. Big
difference there and I'm surprised that those who singled it out weren't aware of this. The St Mary's BOCC have to
answer to their citizen/taxpayers so they have to toe the line, spend as little as possible yet still "make it work." Add
that the St Mary's County Airport is about 8 1/2 miles away from a very large Navy Base, Pax River, with easy access
right down a major road, Rt 235. The CC airport doesn't have the location value the St Mary's airport has. Charles
County would be better situated to develop the 210 corridor.
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